
THE TITLE I SCHOOLS IN THE BOYERTOWN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SUMMARY 

 
Boyertown, Earl, Pine Forge, Colebrookdale and Washington Elementary schools are the 

identified schools that receive Title I services. Students are serviced if in need of 

academic support.  Small group reading support is offered to students in grades K-3
rd

. 

All students receiving additional support must qualify through the district assessments. 
 

Our Reading Specialists identify the students through performance assessments. Support 

is provided to the students individually or in small groups both in class and as a pullout 

program. 

 

Each designated school sets a goal for academic progress obtained by the students that 

will be measured through end-of-the-year assessments. Students are successful when 

they fall within the advanced or proficient range of achievement based on the data 

obtained using the assessments mentioned previously. 

 

As required by law, all of our professionals working in the Title I program are Highly 

Qualified Teachers. They hold a Master’s Degree, Pennsylvania certification and have 

shown competency in their subject area. In addition, the paraprofessionals in the 

program are also highly qualified. They have an Associate’s Degree, a minimum of two 

years of college, or have passed a rigorous local assessment. 

 

Overall, the district is pleased with the success rate of our students and the services that 

are being provided to enhance the educational program. If you have any questions about 

the Title I program, please call the Title I office at (610) 369-7442. 


